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Romar Pidut <treescapedmcs@gmail.com> Mon, Nov 20, 2023 at 8:55 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

DENR MIMAROPA Region
Attn: FELIX S. MIRASOL, JR., CESO 1V
Dear Sir Mirasol:

Good evening. We are pleased to submit to your good office our intent with the above-subject attachments based on
the Oriental Mindoro_PBD_ Assessment and Inventory of NGP Graduated Sites.

Kindly see attached files for your reference and perusal. Kindly inform the undersigned for the progress of this intent.

WE, the Treescape Development Management Consultancy Services are able and willing to help the DENR MIMAROPA
attain its objective for this project.

Thank you very much and looking forward to work with you on this activity.

Best regards,

Rosemarie "Romar" Pidut
CEO/Consultant-Contractor
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